
Cecilia Auditions 
For incoming Freshmen (Class of 2023)
Thursday, May 16
5 pm 		  Auditioning Workshop
5:30-6:30 pm	 Auditions

Ready to make new friends and beautiful music? The Guerin Catholic Music  
Department will be hosting a special night of choral auditions on Thursday,  
May 16 just for our incoming freshmen women interested in joining Cecilia,  
Guerin Catholic’s all-women’s ensemble. The evening will start at 5 pm with  
a 30-minute auditioning workshop. This workshop will be led by Mrs. Angie Goćur, 
Guerin Catholic’s choir director, and several current freshmen and sophomore girls 
in Cecilia. It will prepare you for what to expect during your audition and is a great 
way to try out a Guerin Catholic choir, if you’re still deciding whether or not  
to audition.

After the workshop, individual auditions will be held from 5:30 - 6:30 pm.  
These usually last about 5 minutes each, and are very simple! You will sing  
“Happy Birthday” or the “Star-Spangled Banner”, do a couple of sight-reading  
exercises, and sing a few simple warm-ups. The best part is that you will have  
current choir members there to cheer you on the entire way!

Still have questions?  
Please reach out to Mrs. Goćur at agocur@guerincatholic.org.  
She is here to help you!


